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New Website https:// www.liscard.co.uk Here is the home screen of the 

new school website. The website 

address is:- www.liscard.co.uk 

If you scroll down the page you will 

see the pictures and subheadings 

below:- Term dates; School 

Bulletins; Personal Development; 

Pirates & Captains. Click on the 

photo and it will take you to the 

relevant web page. When on the 

web page you can scroll down to 

read the information. There are 

also documents you can 

download. 

To the right of the home 

page you will see these 

three icons. If you click on 

the top icon the pages can 

be translated into another 
language. the second icon is the 

search button and the third icon 

takes you to the school tweets on 

Twitter. 

At the top of the home page you 

can click on the following:- Home; 

About Us; Curriculum; Key 

Information; Parents; Pupil Voice; Safeguarding; Contact - where you will find lots of information. 

EMAE Music Research Tuition Trip 
Our Year 5s have been 

taking part in music 

lessons centred around 

the current research 

about how children 

learn musical concepts. 

Some of the children 

are learning to play 

the cello or violin. Six of the children went to 

London to perform. Well done. 

Year 5 Trip to Wimbledon 
Eight lucky draw winners 

in Year 5 spent the day at 

Wimbledon on July 5th. 

Their behaviour was 

exemplary - in fact a 

retired headteacher 

spoke to Mr McNicholas 

to say how impressed he 

was with the children. Well done Year 5 and thank you 

to Mr Maldon and Mr McNicholas for arranging 

such a mememorable event 

http://www.liscard.co.uk/
http://www.liscard.co.uk/


 
 

Places where children eat for free 

(or for £1) 
Please see the information below 

regarding where children can eat for 

free. This may be helpful during the 

summer holidays. 

 

If you are looking for ideas regarding 

how to entertain your child over the 

summer holiday please click on the link 

for some suggestions 

https://www.dayoutwiththekids.co.uk/ 

things-to-do/north west/ merseyside/ 

wirral 
 

 

Friends of Liscard Primary School - 

FoLPS 

Thank you to the Friends of 

Liscard who have worked 

tirelessly to bring you an 

amazing summer fair. A big thank you 

to all children, parents and carers for 

showing your support. We hope you 

had a lovely time. 

Finally thank you to all the staff and 

volunteers who gave up their own time 

to support FoLPS. 

Have a great summer! 

See you next year. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the 

children's first day back on Wednesday 

September 6th 2023. 

Last Day - Thursday July 20th 
Just a reminder that we finish at 1.30pm on 

July 20th after the children have had their 

lunch. 

Going above and beyond - Reflections on 

the Academic Year 
As we come to the end of this school year we 

thought it was a good time to reflect on some of 

the amazing experiences the children have had 

this year:- 

All children have had the opportunity to go on at 

least one school trip. 

Highlights 

School trips have included visits to museums, 

art galleries, Liverpool Empire (Demon Dentist), 

across Wirral peninsular, Eureka Science 

museum, The Open, Wimbledon, London and 

Angelsey. 

360 Key Stage 2 children have had swimming 

lessons. 450 children have participated in 

wheelchair sports activities. 180 children have 

experienced acting workshops with a renowned 

actor covering Bloodbrothers and Shakespeare. 

Over 100 children have experienced a 

residential overnight stay. 

Visitors 

We have been so fortunate to have a wealth of 

visitors to enhance our children's learning 

experiences. These have included:- professional 

sportsmen and women (including Kate Hughes - 

professional golfer), scientists (Michael 

Brassington), veterans from Wirral Joint Services 

Club, Wallasey, representatives from different 

faiths, Mad Scientists, a refugee called Sayeed, 

Rich Dodd, Chris Malburn (Active Travel officer), 

Danny Taylor (actor) and Phil Walton (Everest 

climber) to name but a few. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This year has been truly amazing. The children 

have had so many marvellous opportunities. It 

really feels that we are now operating as 

'business as usual' after the pandemic. Thank 

you for all your support. 

http://www.dayoutwiththekids.co.uk/


Just a Few Highlights of a Fabulous Year at Liscard 
 

 

 

 

 



Attendance 

Well done to Mrs Lakelin's class who were 

winners of the attendance trophy for the third 

week running for Key Stage 1, alongside Miss Griffith's 

class. Congratulations to Miss Jenkin's class who were 

winners of the attendance trophy for Key Stage 2. 

Mrs Pinnington's class had the highest attendance across 

Foundation 2 for the seventh week running. 

The overall attendance was 95.74%. 

There were fifteen classes that had attendance above the 

national average. Seventeen classes improved their 

attendance from last week. 

 
 
 
 
 

Let’s see which classes have the 

highest attendance this week! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Well done to the following children 

who have consistently followed the 

school rules of being kind, working 

hard and never giving up. 

 
School Lunches 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
National Online Safety 

The latest guide from the National Online Safety below 

provides parents/carers with information about how to 

keep children safe on line over the summer holidays. 

 
Diary Dates 
Tuesday 18th July Open Afternoon (2.00pm - 3.15pm) 

Wednesday 19th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

9.30am 

Thursday 20th July School closes for summer 

1.30 pm 

Monday 4th September INSET DAY 

Tuesday 5th September  INSET Day 

Wednesday 6th September Children return to school. 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs. Sue Talbot 
Headteacher 

B.Ed(Hons) M.Ed NPQH LPQSH 



 


